Hi parents,

This is a friendly reminder that there will be a Ladies in Training session TOMORROW, Friday, October 27th. Hope to see your daughter there!

Here is a recap of last week's session, please see the attached pictures as well:

Last session, we worked on figurative language! We taught and reviewed the definition of various figurative devices such as simile, metaphor, onomatopoeia, hyperbole, and personification. The girls picked it up extremely quickly! We then put their knowledge to the test in a fun game: we played pop songs frequently heard on the radio today and challenged them to find examples of figurative language in the lyrics. As many of the girls started to sing along to the songs, they were amazed at how figurative language is used all around us. For our creative and teamwork activity, the girls worked in teams to transfer pieces of (raw) penne pasta into cups-- using (raw) spaghetti! The team with the most pasta in their cup won the game (but of course, everyone walked out the door happy with a piece of candy in their hands :)). We then challenged them even further by only allowing the girls to use their mouths to hold the spaghetti-- they sure came up with silly and creative ideas to get the task done!

Thanks,

Ladies in Training
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